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Memorandum 

To: Member, Wesleyan Theologi.cal Society 

From: Don Thorsen, President, Wesleyan Theologi.cal Society ~ 

Date: 25 September 1995 

Subject: Proposed Amendments to the Bylaws of the Wesleyan Theologi.cal Society 

Last year at the 1994 Annual Meeting of the Wesleyan Theological Society (WTS), it was 
decided in the Business Meeting that amendments should be made in the Bylaws of the WTS. 
The Bylaws may be amended at any regular Business Meeting of the WTS by a two-thirds 
vote of the active full members present, provided that the amendments have been submitted 
in writing to them at least thirty days prior to the Annual Meeting to which it is submitted. 

Enclosed you will find six proposed amendments to the Bylaws. Please read them and be 
prepared to vote on the proposed amendments at the 1995 Annual Meeting, which will be 
held November 3-4, at the Northwest Nazarene College in Nampa, Idaho. 

You should give special consideration to the first proposed amendment. It pertains to the 
elimination of the date required in the Bylaws for the Annual Meeting, namely, the first 
weekend in November. Removing the date required in the Bylaws would allow the 
Executive Committee and the Business Meeting of the WTS more liberty in setting the date 
of the Annual Meeting. 

If you have any questions or comments about the proposed amendments, then please contact 
me at the address and phone number below. I would be more than happy to speak with you! 

Azusa Pacific University 
C. P. Haggard School of Theology 
901 E. Alosta Avenue 
Azusa, CA 91702-7000 
818/812-3049, ext. 3229 


